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From: Jason D. Silver
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Breakdown request to ECWA re: 87 Sandra Drive, Buffalo, NY 14218
Date: Monday, September 15, 2025 12:25:58 PM

Good afternoon,

RE: 87 Sandra Drive, Buffalo, NY 14218, KK firm #: 3087.000579:

I had a productive call with Valerie at Erie County Water Authority this past Friday, Sept. 12, 2025. This office represents the seller of the above referenced property in a residential sale/closing
situation.

My client has asked me to obtain a full breakdown of the amounts owed.

We understand the reason the balance is so high is because while there was usage, a main issue is that last time the water bill was paid was December 30, 2020. So, there are late fees, etc., due
to the close to five years of nonpayment but, we still want a breakdown from $0.00 forward.

Also: in the interest of getting this settled and the property sold, is there any way to negotiate this amount due? I am asking again in abundance of diligence.

Thank you kindly.

Jason

Jason D. Silver 
Partner
111 Broadway Suite # 1205
New York | NY 10006
(845) 306-7867 Ext.1453 | Office
(954) 263-1044 | Cell
(561)684-5753 | Fax
Website | Email | Bio

Important - Kelley Kronenberg utilizes spam and junk email filtration applications in its email information systems.  These systems may prevent or delay delivery of certain email communications.  If you do not receive a timely response to an email communication, please contact the
intended recipient via phone in one of our office locations available here. 
The information transmitted, including any attachments, is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this
information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited, and all liability arising therefrom is disclaimed. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer. Thank you.
Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection Practices Act, you are advised that this firm may be deemed to be a debt collector attempting to collect a debt and therefore any information obtained could be used for that purpose.
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